
November 15, 2013 – Brian Rogers 
 
The Archives Committee met at 1 pm. 
 
Meeting attendees 
• Jeannine Tuttle – TGRA 
• Drew Davidson – ARGRA 
• Katie Costantin – ARGRA 
• Ken Wells – NGRA 
• Dan Iversen – AGRA 
• Linda M. Frazier – MGRA 
 
Committee members Brian Rogers and Frank Harrell discussed recent acquisitions, 
including a postcard from the 1983 Reno Rodeo. 
 
• Frank has began the process of transcription for newsletters and magazine articled 

and is seeking volunteers to do transcribing. 
• Dan Iversen gave a report on the AGRA Out West exhibition in Phoenix, which was 

very successful. 
• The rest of the time was spent reviewing all the changes and new material on the 

Gay Rodeo History website produced by Frank Harrell. 
 
We are seeking items for the archives: 
• Missing programs (check the programs date grid page for a list)  
• Association and rodeo pins  
• Buckles  
• Posters  
• Contestant/officials badges  
 
If you really want to keep an item, we will be happy to return items after scanning or 
photographing. Just make sure you include a paper stating what items you want back. 
 
We will add your name as the donator, and if the item was collected by a deceased 
partner or friend we will be happy to include a short paragraph about the person. 
 
To donate or loan an item, please contact Brian Rogers or Frank Harrell.    


